
The children have continued to engage in various parent
workshops and celebrations, showcasing their learning and
making the most of these valuable sessions with you. Mr
Stevens even made a star appearance as quizmaster at the
Year 4 celebration event!
Our Drama Club enjoyed a trip to Deer Park School this week
to watch the students performance of 'High School Musical'.
It's always a great opportunity for the children to be inspired
by the talent of older students.
Annual school reports were also sent home this week. We
kindly ask that you return the feedback slips to your child's
class teacher as soon as possible to confirm receipt of these.
Your feedback is always valued.
Finally, we are incredibly excited for our Summer Festival
tonight! We hope to see as many members of our wonderful
school community as possible join us for what promises to be
a fantastic evening. A huge thank you must go to our
dedicated PTA for their commitment and the countless hours
they have spent organising the biggest fundraising event of
the year for our school. Thank you for your continued support.
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In Year R, we have been following the children'sinterests in outdoor play and crafts. We began bycollecting a variety of different natural materialsoutside to craft some nature crowns andnecklaces. The children were then very engaged inrole playing as Kings and Queens and we decidedto have a Royal Banquet! After discussing andlearning what a banquet is, we then searchedsome photos in books from the library to see whata Royal Banquet would look like. We set up a largetable and chairs for everyone to sit and enjoy thefeast! We even listened to music that would beplayed in the medieval times. We had loads of funcheering and celebrating like real Kings andQueens in our imaginary classroom!

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


Nurturing Futures

As we look ahead to the new academic year, we would
be incredibly grateful for your support. We are looking
for enthusiastic parent volunteers to join our current
team of volunteers and hear children read across all
year groups, starting in September. 
This support makes a huge difference to children’s
development and access to their learning. If you are
able to spare some time, please register your interest
through the school office. Miss Ozanne will then be in
touch in September to confirm further details. Thank
you in advance.

On Monday 7th July, Eco club presented a whole

school assembly to showcase their work on

sustainability this year. Achieving the RSPB Wild

Challenge award and a distinction for the Green Flag

Eco Award was a focus, with images of the beginning

of our incredible community garden and images of

how it has now grown! There are now tomatoes, kale,

sunflowers, chard, chives, sage, pumpkins, courgettes

and lettuce plants thriving! The courgettes have

been picked and Billy is using them in our school

lunches!
 The whole school have taken part in activities such

as wild writing, taken part in lessons about plastic

pollution as part of wild environment day, created

food for animals, organised where mammal houses

should be placed and lots more. Well done to the

whole school and to Eco Club!

Strengthening
Community

Family Support Worker Check In
Mrs Carpenter will be at Gather Cafe on Thursday 17  June at 2:30pm for an

informal drop in session outside of school ahead of the summer holidays beginning. She
has details of events going on over the summer holidays for children and families.

th



KEY Dates
 

July 2025 

Wednesday 2nd July 2:15-3pm - Rocksteady Concert to parents of Rocksteady children 
Tuesday 8th July 2:45-3:15pm Parent Workshop - The Big Fat Quiz of Year 4 - In the Hall 

Wednesday 9th July 9.15am Year 2 End of Year Celebration Assembly - In the Hall 
Wednesday 9 July 1:30-1:50pm Owl Class Violin Concert in the Hall 

Wednesday 9th July 2:45 pm Year 1 Parent Workshop - Fruit Kebabs - classrooms 
Friday 11th July 3:30-7pm PTA Summer Festival 

Monday 14th July 3:50pm Choir Performance to parents 
Thursday 17th July 2:45-3pm Year 3 Parent Workshop - Summer Picnic– On the field/Hall 

Tuesday 22nd July – Last Day of Term 

Wednesday 23rd July – Friday 29th August - Summer Holidays 

September 2025

Monday 1  and Tuesday 2  September - INSET Daysst nd

Wednesday 3  September First Day of Term for Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6rd

Safeguarding
The NSPCC's Pantosaurus campaign helps parents talk to children about staying safe
using five simple "PANTS" rules: Privates are private – the parts covered by swimwear

belong only to them; Always remember your body belongs to you – no one should make
them feel uncomfortable; No means no – children have the right to say no to unwanted
touch, even from family; Talk about secrets that upset you – good secrets are fun, but

bad secrets that make you sad or worried should always be shared with a trusted adult;
and Speak up, someone can help – if they ever feel sad, anxious, or frightened, they

should talk to an adult they trust, like a parent or teacher. The campaign uses a friendly
dinosaur, Pantosaurus, and songs and resources to make these important conversations

easy and reassuring for children. Please see the links for more information and videos
you can share with your children.





PTA Corner
TODAY IS THE DAY!

The PTA are looking forward to seeing you at this year’s

summer festival!

Gates open at 3.45pm and close at 7pm. See you there!




